
Join our virtual meeting to learn about the changes to the Tier 2 Hybrid system. 

Whether you are new to URS or have been in the Tier 2 system for several years, 

this meeting will help you understand changes that will happen effective 

September 1st, 2024.   

 

Virtual meeting for Provo City School District 

Employees in the Tier 2 Hybrid System 

This meeting will address the changes to the 

Tier 2 Hybrid System effective September 1st 

Wednesday, September 11th at 3:30 PM 

Click here to join the meeting  

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YTA3MTFhMmQtZDYxYS00NDQ4LTgzNWUtNTkwMjQyNTNmZjI1%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2287a97045-bb15-4a4c-af0d-4ce77e9d314e%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2271d6c1ee-8c40-4b92-bd6e-273e451dbd7a%22%7d

